4th September 2024



Dear Parents and Carers,

Cedars Trip to Kents Cavern

To support our learning about the Stone Age in History, we are very excited to be planning a trip to Kents Cavern on **Monday 23rd September 2024.** It will be a fantastic opportunity to deepen the children's learning and give them experience to consolidate this area of their learning.

The PTFA has kindly agreed to fund the cost of the coach. We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 to cover the entrance fee. The payment is now available on MCAS. Can we please ask that you pay for the trip by **Monday 16th September 2024.**

Children should arrive at school at the usual time of 8.40am.

Here is a rough outline of our day:

9:00am Leave school
10am Arrive at Kents Cavern – snack
10:45am Session 1: Woodland trail
11.15am Session 2: Artefacts handling

12pm Lunch

1pm Session 3: Cave tour

2.30pm Leave Kents Cavern to arrive back at school for the usual end of day collection time.

The children are asked to come wearing their school uniform, along with trainers and raincoats. Please do not send your child with any spending money, as we will not be entering the Gift Shop. All children should bring a morning snack, a packed lunch and a full water bottle for the trip.

If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please let Mrs Sinton know by <u>Friday 13th</u> <u>September</u> as they will have to be made on site and pre-ordered in advance.

Kind regards

Tanya Clark Cedars Class teacher



Dunsford Community Academy
Dunsford, Exeter
Devon, EX6 7DD
T: 01626 572 971 E: dunsford@lapsw.org
W: dunsford-lap.co.uk

